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  Villains of All Nations Marcus
Rediker,2020-05-05 Pirates have long been stock
figures in popular culture, from Treasure Island
to the more recent antics of Jack Sparrow.
Villains of all Nations unearths the thrilling
historical truth behind such fictional characters
and rediscovers their radical democratic challenge
to the established powers of the day.
  The Pirate Myth Amedeo Policante,2015-01-09 The
image of the pirate is at once spectral and
ubiquitous. It haunts the imagination of
international legal scholars, diplomats and
statesmen involved in the war on terror. It
returns in the headlines of international
newspapers as an untimely ‘security threat’. It
materializes on the most provincial cinematic
screen and the most acclaimed works of fiction. It
casts its shadow over the liquid spatiality of the
Net, where cyber-activists, file-sharers and a
large part of the global youth are condemned as
pirates, often embracing that definition with
pride rather than resentment. Today, the pirate
remains a powerful political icon, embodying at
once the persistent nightmare of an anomic
wilderness at the fringe of civilization, and the
fantasy of a possible anarchic freedom beyond the
rigid norms of the state and of the market. And
yet, what are the origins of this persistent
‘pirate myth’ in the Western political
imagination? Can we trace the historical
trajectory that has charged this ambiguous figure
with the emotional, political and imaginary
tensions that continue to characterize it? What
can we learn from the history of piracy and the
ways in which it intertwines with the history of
imperialism and international trade? Drawing on
international law, political theory, and popular
literature, The Pirate Myth offers an
authoritative genealogy of this immortal political
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and cultural icon, showing that the history of
piracy – the different ways in which pirates have
been used, outlawed and suppressed by the major
global powers, but also fantasized, imagined and
romanticised by popular culture – can shed
unexpected light on the different forms of
violence that remain at the basis of our
contemporary global order.
  Crisis and Legitimacy in Atlantic American
Narratives of Piracy Alexandra Ganser,2020-08-11
This Open Access book, Crisis and Legitimacy in
Atlantic American Narratives of Piracy: 1678-1865,
examines literary and visual representations of
piracy beginning with A.O. Exquemelin’s 1678
Buccaneers of America and ending at the onset of
the US-American Civil War. Examining both
canonical and understudied texts—from Puritan
sermons, James Fenimore Cooper’s The Red Rover,
and Herman Melville’s “Benito Cereno” to the
popular cross-dressing female pirate novelette
Fanny Campbell, and satirical decorated Union
envelopes, this book argues that piracy acted as a
trope to negotiate ideas of legitimacy in the
contexts of U.S. colonialism, nationalism, and
expansionism. The readings demonstrate how pirates
were invoked in transatlantic literary production
at times when dominant conceptions of legitimacy,
built upon categorizations of race, class, and
gender, had come into crisis. As popular and
mobile maritime outlaw figures, it is suggested,
pirates asked questions about might and right at
critical moments of Atlantic history.
  Blackbeard Benjamin Barker,1847
  Black Flag of the North Victor
Suthren,2018-08-04 The incredible story of the
“King of the Pirates,” who burst from the waters
of early Canada to become a terror of the seas. He
was tall, dark, and handsome, he wore fine velvets
and lace, and in four tumultuous years he tore the
guts out of the Atlantic. Bartholomew Roberts took
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over four hundred ships and rarely lost a fight at
sea in his short, spectacular reign. Black Flag of
the North tells the story of Roberts’s dramatic
life, from his boyhood in rural South Wales
through his days at sea in the slave trade. He set
the Atlantic aflame from the Grand Banks to
Brazil, and by blood and fire won his reputation
as the fearless and feared king of the pirates.
  PIRATES AND BUCCANEERS OF THE ATLANTIC COAST
EDWARD ROWE. SNOW,2018
   ,
  Outlaws of the Atlantic Marcus
Rediker,2015-04-07 This maritime history from
below exposes the history-making power of common
sailors, slaves, pirates, and other outlaws at sea
in the era of the tall ship. In Outlaws of the
Atlantic, award-winning historian Marcus Rediker
turns maritime history upside down. He explores
the dramatic world of maritime adventure, not from
the perspective of admirals, merchants, and
nation-states but from the viewpoint of
commoners—sailors, slaves, indentured servants,
pirates, and other outlaws from the late
seventeenth to the early nineteenth century.
Bringing together their seafaring experiences for
the first time, Outlaws of the Atlantic is an
unexpected and compelling peoples’ history of the
“age of sail.” With his signature bottom-up
approach and insight, Rediker reveals how the
“motley”—that is, multiethnic—crews were a driving
force behind the American Revolution; that
pirates, enslaved Africans, and other outlaws
worked together to subvert capitalism; and that,
in the era of the tall ship, outlaws challenged
authority from below deck. By bringing these
marginal seafaring characters into the limelight,
Rediker shows how maritime actors have shaped
history that many have long regarded as national
and landed. And by casting these rebels by sea as
cosmopolitan workers of the world, he reminds us
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that to understand the rise of capitalism,
globalization, and the formation of race and
class, we must look to the sea.
  Blackbeard and Other Pirates of the Atlantic
Coast Nancy Roberts,1993 Eighteen swashbuckling
sea robbers brought to life.
  Pirates and Buccaneers of the Atlantic Coast
Edward Rowe Snow,1944
  Absegami Alfred Miller Heston,1904
  Jews and New Christians in the Making of the
Atlantic World in the 16th–17th Centuries Henryk
Szlajfer,2023-11-13 Amsterdam Jews appeared up to
the mid-17th century as Braudelian “great Jewish
merchants.” However, the New Christians, heretic
judaizantes in the eyes of the Inquisition,
dispersed around the world group sui generis, were
equally crucial. Their religious identities were
fluid, but at the same time they and the “new
Jews” from Amsterdam formed a part of economic
modernity epitomized by the rebellious Netherlands
and the developing Atlantic economy. At the height
of their influence they played a pivotal, albeit
controversial, role in the rising slave trade. The
disappearance of New Christians in Latin America
had to be contextualised with inquisitorial
persecutions and growing competition in mind.
  World Atlas of Pirates Angus Konstam,2009-10-01
By combining stunning cartography with engaging
and authoritative text, The World Atlas of Pirates
presents the story of piracy in a completely new
way. Eighty maps plot the routes that pirates
followed—whether crossing the world's great oceans
or pursuing their prey through creeks and bays.
Colorful archive illustrations, including
photographs and images from England's National
Maritime Museum and other historic collections,
bring the villains, their ships, and their victims
to life. Lively, accessible text by pirate expert
Angus Konstam explains how piracy grew and
flourished from the early buccaneers to the rogues
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of popular legends, how it has been snuffed out,
and how it has reared its head again with the
machine-gun-toting pirates operating on today's
high seas.
  Pirates: Predators of the Sea Angus
Konstam,2007-05 Looks at the real life of pirates
from ancient times through the present day,
discussing why they became pirates, how they
lived, life aboard ship, and how they died.
  The Barbary Wars Frank Lambert,2007-01-09 The
history of America's conflict with the piratical
states of the Mediterranean runs through the
presidencies of Washington, Adams, Jefferson, and
Madison; the adoption of the Constitution; the
Quasi-War with France and the War of 1812; the
construction of a full-time professional navy;
and, most important, the nation's haltering steps
toward commercial independence. Frank Lambert's
genius is to see in the Barbary Wars the ideal
means of capturing the new nation's shaky
emergence in the complex context of the Atlantic
world. Depicting a time when Britain ruled the
seas and France most of Europe, The Barbary Wars
proves America's earliest conflict with the Arabic
world was always a struggle for economic advantage
rather than any clash of cultures or religions.
  The Indian Ocean in World History Edward A.
Alpers,2014 The Indian Ocean in World History
explores the cultural exchanges that took place in
this region from ancient to modern times.
  The Irish in Eighteenth-Century Bordeaux Charles
C. Ludington,2023-11-24 The book will enlarge,
complicate, and challenge our understanding of the
eighteenth-century European and Atlantic worlds.
  American Sea Power and the Obsolescence of
Capital Ship Theory R.B. Watts,2015-11-13 Since
the beginning of the 20th century, the United
States has sought to achieve Admiral Alfred Thayer
Mahan's vision of command of the sea using large
battle fleets of capital ships. This strategy has
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been generally successful: no force can oppose the
U.S. Navy on the open seas. Yet capital ship
theory has become increasingly irrelevant.
Globally, irregular warfare dominates the spectrum
of conflict, especially in the aftermath of 9/11.
Fleet engagements are a thing of the past and even
small scale missions that rely on capital ships
are challenged by irregular warfare. In a pattern
evident since World War II, the U.S. Navy has
attempted to adapt its capital ship theory to
irregular conflicts--with mixed results--before
returning to traditional operations with little or
no strategic debate. This book discusses the
challenges of irregular warfare in the 21st
century, and the need for U.S. naval power to
develop a new strategic paradigm.
  Leaders of the American Civil War Charles F.
Ritter,Jon L. Wakelyn,2014-01-27 Provides an
overview of the careers of the great military
leaders and the critical political leaders of the
American Civil War. Entries consider the leader's
character and pre-war experience, their
contributions to the war effort, and the war's
impact on the rest of their lives. An assessment
of their historical treatment puts their long-term
reputations on the line, and results in a thorough
revision of some leaders, a call for further study
of others, and a reaffirmation of the
accomplishments of the greatest leaders.
  Maritime Piracy and the Construction of Global
Governance Michael J. Struett,Jon D. Carlson,Mark
Nance,2013 A handpicked group of leading experts
in the field of International Relations use
maritime piracy as a means to expose the
incongruities in our understanding of global
governance.
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